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Greetings from the 
Society of Surgeons of Nepal (SSN)!

It is with great pleasure that I extend a warm welcome to the 
Indian Association of Gastrointestinal Endosurgeons (IAGES) 
for the upcoming South Asian Conference of IAGES & courses
in Basic Laparoscopy, Advanced Hernia, and Endoscopy to 
be held in Kathmandu, Nepal, in Jan-Feb 2025. 

We are honored to host such a prestigious event and are 
excited about the opportunities it brings for mutual learning and growth.

Your dedication to advancing laparoscopic surgery is truly commendable, and we are grateful 
for your efforts in organizing this event. It is our firm belief that this conference will not only en-
hance the skills and knowledge of our surgeons but also pave the way for a robust collabora-
tion between our organizations.

We look forward to working together to advance laparoscopic surgery across South Asia, lev-
eraging our combined expertise to improve surgical outcomes and patient care in the region.

Once again, welcome to Kathmandu and wish for the success of this conference. We are excit-
ed about the meaningful exchanges and lasting connections that will emerge from this confer-
ence.

Warm regards,

Dr Romeo Kansakar
President, 
Society of Surgeons of Nepal (SSN)

www.iagesinternational.com
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